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WATER MAIN CONNECTION WORK AT NORTH COLLIER BLVD 
 AND NORTH BARFIELD DRIVE 

 
(October 11, 2022) The City is beginning work at the intersection of North Collier Blvd and North 
Barfield Drive that will require a temporary lane closure and detours.  Between October 14 and 
October 18, the right turn lane from Collier Blvd to Barfield Dr. will be partially closed.  The 
northbound sidewalk on Collier Blvd will be closed from Elkcam Circle to North Barfield Dr.  and 
Freedom Park will be closed throughout the duration of the project.  The project consists of 
installing a new 12-inch water main at the intersection to connect the new water main on Collier 
Blvd to the existing water main along Barfield Drive.  This interconnection will improve the system 
hydraulics and will provide fire suppression water supply to the Marco Shores Community.  The 
project is expected to be completed by December 22, 2022.  Watch for workers and drive with 
caution in this area.   
 
The Maintenance of Traffic (MOT) plan is attached to the release.   
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